
                 
 
                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Happy Seasons Greetings 
 

Dear friends,   
 

A song was heard at Christmas 
To wake the midnight sky: 
A saviour’s birth, and peace on earth, 
And praise to God on high. 
The angels sang at Christmas 
With all the hosts above, 
And still we sing the new born King 
His glory and his love. 
(Written by Timothy Dudley-Smith) 

    
           

    Events in 2022  
                 The work by our charitable foundation        
                             

      We wish you Happy Seasons Greetings, 
   Merry Christmas an a wonderful Happy  
  New Year 2023!     
        

           Warm regards Dieter und Bettina 
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          December 2022 

To all our friends, relatives and those  
we could experience beautiful moments this year 

Thank you very much for your close relationship to us. 
 

 


